
The new AFBS Website is now online
2022 marks an important year for the Association of Foreign Banks in Switzerland. We are not only

commemorating our 50-year anniversary, but we are also pleased to officially announce the launch of our new

website.

For the general public our website remains an important source of information on the foreign banks in Switzerland

with up-to-date news on banking and finance. You can access reports and information on the association activities

as well as contact details of and key economic figures on the member institutions.

Access to AFBSecure

Employees of AFBS Member Institutes continue to have access to AFBSecure, the members-only area offering a wide

range of in-depth information and reference documents, events, and meetings. Access to AFBSecure is free of charge

for all employees of AFBS member banks. 

For any questions, feedback or comments, please contact us.

Thank you and best regards

Association of Foreign Banks in Switzerland
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AFBS Info serves as a platform for early information and is submitted for confidential use only. Certain information may still be awaiting final approval and may thus
be subject to change. Although all sources of information are selected with the utmost care, errors and inaccuracies cannot be excluded. 
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